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Dear Mr Veljovic, 

If you missed from the media, I deliver you in addition an appeal of 70 NGOs from all 
over Montenegro, which urgently requested the day before yesterday solving of the case of 
our colleague Aleksandar Sasa Zekovića. 
 
Also I inform you that every day we receive new supports from other non-governmental 
organizations. We are informing about this issue in detail national and relevant 
international organizations (in the country and abroad) and representatives of the 
diplomatic corps who carefully monitor everything. 
 
According to your statement from yesterday, in which you described this case as 
"frivolous", which seriously worried Montenegrin public and for which same shows 
continued interest for weeks, I am expressing the hope that the same will be solved as soon 
as possible. Everything else is not serious and it really brings into question professional 
and technical capacities of the Montenegrin police, and therefore raises the question of 
accountability of representatives of institutions (in this case, the Police and its officers) that 
must protect the right to life and the right to privacy of the citizens of Montenegro. 
 
Keep in mind that our colleague Aleksandar Sasa Zeković is not alone in this case. On 
the contrary, it is the more and more of non-governmental organizations with him, as well 
as prominent individuals and citizens because we are all aware that this is absolutely 
unacceptable and dangerous behavior, not just of the perpetrators and masters of its 
surveillance and subsequent harassment, but also of the very institutions of the system 
(primarily the Police) which do not wish or are not able to resolve this case that you 
described as "frivolous". 
 
We hope that you will commit to this case adequately and finally further informed the 
public and the injured party about the concrete results of the investigation and resolve the 
case, 
 
 
 
Respectfully,  
Daliborka Uljarević, 
Executive director 

	
  


